Shawn Nickel
“

From: HJ Enterprises LLC <hjenterprises@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 10:20 PM

To: Shawn Nickel

Subject: Willowbrook

NO.

We do not need another big Subdivision/community in our areal

Our water table is stressed with wells going dry, traffic is awful, schools are over populated, law enforcement is stressed,
etc. We cannot keep up with the expenses even with raised taxes.

Either make the Developers pay for all improvements or necessities BEFORE they ever start building homes or say NO to
their projects.

We can't keep letting this happen! Developers take the money and RUN. Now the Treasure Valley is left suffering from
overpopulation and not enough money to improve our infrastructure to support all the People these Developments

bring @ &



